SR-201 Over 3200 West Bridge
Rehabilitation

Project Overview

The Bridge Deck Rehabilitation Project is located on State Route 201 at 3200 West.
Crews will demolish the two bridge decks on SR-201 and replace them with new,
smoother driving surfaces. Drivers should expect delays of more than 30 minutes on SR-
201 during peak travel times.

3200 W. is scheduled to be closed to traffic under the SR-201 bridge during construction.
Traffic on SR-201 will be detoured down and up the ramps in a free-flow condition with
right-in/ right-out access at 3200 W. Construction is anticipated to start July 2024 and will
take approximately six months to complete.

Drivers are encouraged to take I-80, I-215, Redwood Road, 3500 South, and other
alternate routes to avoid delays.

This project will bring significant benefits to our community, including:
 Enhanced Safety: The new bridge decks will provide a safer driving experience.

e Accelerated Timing: The project is designed for efficient execution to minimize
disruptions and complete the rehabilitation swiftly.

Need Help Getting Around?

e Call us for Assistance and Discount Codes:

o Contact us at 801-251-6254 to navigate around the construction zone
and receive discount codes for Lime Scooter rides and get discounted
UTA passes.

e Special Assistance:

o |f you require special assistance, such as Paratransit options, please call
us. We are here to help ensure your transit needs are met during
construction.



